	Chad Vale Parent Pupil and Teachers Association

	

	Minutes of Meeting of  March 9th 2007
	Action

	
	

	Present: Chair- Paul Sansom, Ruth Carless, Kam Dari, Gill Campbell and Kathryn Williams.  Apologies from Samreena Begum and Anita Morris.
	

	
	

	1. Welcome
	

	1.1. Paul welcomed those present to the meeting.

 
	

	2. Welcome to Y6 Committee Members
	

	2.1. Paul gave a special welcome to three members `of Y6 who applied to be on the committee and passed an interview. They were Daisy, Sukhraj and Sabrina. It was agreed that the PTA should be re-named the PPTA.


	

	3. Valentine Disco
	

	3.1. Paul decided after discussion with parents that it was not appropriate to re-schedule the disco after it was cancelled due to snow.  Paul did a mini-disco during golden time due to disgruntled pupil comments left on message board!


	

	3.2. Decided contingency plan should be agreed for future events.


	

	4. Coffee Morning
	

	4.1.  Next scheduled for 21st March 9.00- !0.00.To be held in hall. Hall to be booked

	Paul

	4.2. Cakes for coffee morning to supplied by committee members

	Daisy, Gill , Ruth

	4.3. Collette to be asked to provide tea, coffee and juice.

	Paul

	5. Candy Floss Machine
	

	5.1. Paul explained to new committee members that this was half owned by a parent and half by Mrs Morris. The parent wishes to sell her half to the school. Again the committee discussed the merits and drawbacks of the machine. The costs of purchasing a new or second hand machine to be investigated, along with identifying a realistic offer to make to the parent.

	Paul

	6. Ebay Fundraising
	

	6.1. Items will be asked for over a period (eg. 2 weeks) and collected in foyer. Include money off coupons. Publicity and box for collection to be arranged.

	Paul

	6.2. Mrs Morris has agreed to sell the items, but concerns were raised that this is very time consuming. 
  
	

	7. Easter Fair
	

	7.1. This is to be re-named Spring Fair.  Date agreed as 4th May 3.30-5.00. Hall to be booked. Details to be discussed at next meeting.

	Paul

	8. AOB
	

	8.1. Awards for all. Helene Morris has kindly offered to fill in the extensive form required to apply to this fund. It was thought the bid may be more successful if applied for by a charity (ie Friends of Chad Vale) than the school directly.  The money will be used to fund free after school activities.

	

	8.2. PPTA Account. It has been brought to our attention that last years Awards for All money is still in the PPTA account and it has been requested that this is paid to school at the beginning of the next financial year. Amount: £8040.26

	Ruth

	8.3. Sebastian Barnes. Gill suggested that the committee write a formal letter of thanks for his advice over the new sound and lighting equipment. Paul had thanked him by email but written thanks from the committee were agreed. It was also suggested that he may be able to provide some training for the equipment.                                                                  

	Paul

	8.4. Lordswood Girl’s Studio Production Btec. Gill suggested that this could also be a source of training or helpers for productions. Problems were foreseen regarding student availability for rehearsals.

	

	8.5. Bags 2 school. The collection on 8th march seemed successful, although money raised not yet known.

	

	8.6. PPTA newsletter Another newsletter will be produced. This can publicise the name change, the coffee morning and the next meeting.

	Paul

	8.7. Date of next meeting. 23rd March at 2.30. Spring Fair and rest of PPTA dates to be arranged 
	


